
To all Residents of Gregory Meadows at Belvoir 

 Mobile Home Park 

 

 

 Ownership of the (former) Thomas Mobile Home Park transferred on April 20, 2015. 

 Under its new name, Gregory Meadows at Belvoir, the Park is now managed by 
Connelly Properties, LLC. If you have any questions or problems or want to pay your 
rent, contact one of their representatives: 

   

Connelly Properties, LLC 
3487 Evans St. Suite A 
Greenville, NC 27834 
info@connellync.com 

Ph:  252.756.4376 
Fax:  252.565.8205 
 
Hours:  Mon—Fri 8AM-5PM 

 

 In an emergency, such as fire or if you need immediate police presence, please call 
911. 

 Trash is collected every Tuesday morning. Please use the bins provided. The 
following items must never be put out for collection: 

Rock Or Concrete 
Construction Debris 
Paint 
Motor Oil 

Dirt/Soil 
Combustibles 
Flammable Material 

Yard Debris 
Tree Stumps 
Hazardous Or Toxic 
Waste 

 Rent is due on the first of each month; cash is not accepted; check or money order 
is OK. You can pay in person at Connelly Properties’ office during business hours or 
mail your check to the address above. 

 Well water testing results will be posted to this Web site regularly. You can view 
them by clicking on the Water Tests/Consumer Confidence button on the right side 
of the home page. 

 

Improvements to the Park 

 

We are planning some improvements over the next year. We’ve already taken a few 
steps toward this goal by providing, as part of the rent, reliable weekly trash pickup 
and—new to the Park—bulky item collection for large throwaways. Another step is the 
removal of all abandoned trash from the park during a one-time trash pickup. We are 
providing to all residents, free of charge, the use of large Dumpsters that will be 
delivered to the park during the last week of June. We are working on a long list of park 
improvements—we will provide more information as time goes on. 

 


